
Compiled by Crystal Branco, Speech-Language Pathologist 
Last Updated: June 2013 

 

Articulation Apps 

 

SpeechTutor 
No Wifi 
Req'd$9.99 

 

 
 Videos of sagittal view each consonant phoneme 
production. Description of place, manner and voice.  

 

 

 Speech 
Rates 
No Wifi 
Req'd$1.99 

 

 Calculate diadochokinetic syllable rates (puh, tuh, kuh, 
puhtuhkuh). Tap your finger on the button for every syllable 
produced while the clock runs. Keep going until you get to 
20 repetitions and the clock will tell you how long it took for 
that production. 

 

 

 iBeat-the 
Metronome 
No Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

 
 Metronome. Can change the rate and use as a support to 
help the person speak at that rate. 

 

 

SmallTalk 
Phonemes
No Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

 
 Videos of real mouth producing English phonemes. 

 

 

 SmallTalk 
Blends 
No Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

 
 Videos of real mouth producing consonant blends. 

 

 

SmallTalk 
Oral Motor 
No Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

 
 Videos of real mouth producing oral motor postures. 

 

 

 Tongue 
Twisters 
No Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

 
 A collection of 402 different tongue twisters written in 
paragraph form. 
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SmallTalk Aphasia 

(Male/Female) 

*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

Provides users with extensive vocabulary of pictures and 
videos that talk in a natural human voice (male/female). Also 
contains mouth position videos for practice and self-cuing, and 
allows users to communicate in every day situations. 
 

 

SmallTalk 

Common Phrases 
*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

Provides a series of speech-exercise videos, each illustrating 
the tongue and lip movements necessary to produce common 
phrases, such as greetings, conversational phrases, and 
aphasia-related phrases (ie. " I had a stroke"). 
 

 

SmallTalk 
Conversational 

Phrases 

*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

Provides a vocabulary of pictures and videos that talk in a 
natural human voice. App contains words and phrases 
commonly used in conversations, such as greetings, requests, 
responses, and statements about well-being. 
 

 

 

SmallTalk Daily 

Activities 

*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 

 

Provides a vocabulary of pictures and videos that talk in a natural 
human voice. App contains words and phrases related to 
Activities of Daily Living such as bathing, dressing, grooming and 
leisure. Great for communicating needs with family and 

caregivers.  
 

 

SmallTalk Days, 
Months, Dates 

*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 
 

Provides a series of speech-exercise videos, each illustrating 
the tongue and lip movements necessary to produce days of 
the week, months of the year, and numbers 1 through 31. 
 

 

SmallTalk 

Intensive Care 

*NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 
 

Provides picture-based vocabulary of phrases that patients can 
use to communicate their needs and feelings in a medical 
environment, such as the ICU. Best used for anyone with difficulty 
speaking due to speech impairment, non-native speaker, 
intubated or on a tracheotomy tube. 

 

 

SmallTalk Pain 
Scale 
*NO Wifi Req'd 

FREE 
 

Provides a vocabulary of pictures and videos that talk in a 
natural human voice. App displays level of pain using the 
Wong-Baker Faces Pain Scale with pain descriptions, useful for 
communicating to caregivers, health-care providers, etc.  
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Verbally 
NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 
 

This text-to-speech app allows user to express self and 
communicate with others when unable to do so. Includes 3 
different keyboard layouts, Steady Hands function for users 
with limited fine motor skills and learns words used often. 
 

 

Quick Artic 
NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE 
 

Collection of coloured photos organized by consonant sounds 
and consonant blends in all word positions. 
 

 

I Can Articulate 
NO Wifi Req'd 
FREE for /k/ only + 
purchase 
additional sounds 
 

App that provides stimulus material (pictures, words, sentence 
and stories) for consonant sounds and blends in word initial, 
medial and final positions. 
 

 

Fun Facts 
Wifi not Req'd  
FREE 

 

Series of interesting facts presented in writing that can 
stimulate discussion. Presentation of facts can be organized 
according to category of choice. Can practice articulation 
strategies while reading the information. 
 

 

18 000 Cool 
Jokes 
Wifi not Req'd  
FREE 

 

Series of jokes presented in writing. Presentation of jokes can 
be organized according to category of choice. Can practice 
articulation strategies while reading the joke. 
 

 

28 000 Funny 
Jokes 
Wifi not Req'd  
FREE 
 

Series of jokes presented in writing. Presentation of joke can 
be organized according to category of choice. You can select 
your "favourite" jokes and they are kept in the "favourites" 
folder for quick access. Can practice retelling the joke using 
articulation strategies. Can stimulate discussion. 
 

 

HeyCrowd 
Wifi Req'd  
FREE 

 

Series of yes/no or multiple choice poll questions. You can vote 
and see others' answers as well. Can read questions and 
answers while practicing articulation strategies. Can stimulate 
discussion 
 

 

Sounds the 
Pronunciation 
app 
Wifi not Req'd  
FREE 

Phonetic alphabet chart. Tap to hear sound in isolation. Tap 
and hold to hear the sound and an example word. Includes 
chart for British accent. 
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Phonics Studio 
Wifi required for 
some features 
FREE 

The app comes loaded with over 2,500 flashcards. Phonic 
sounds are grouped by letter into 200+ unique sound groups.   
Supports In-depth scoring and user tracking. Ability to track 
unlimited number of users. Ability to email detailed summary 
reports.  Stores students progress, including their audio so you 
can clearly hear progress over time. Can even add own cards, 
categories, sound groups and more... 

 

Speech 

Pacesetter 
Wifi Not Required 
$7.99 

Designed specifically for people who have imprecise 
articulation and a fast rate of speech. It can also be effective 
for individuals with aphasia as the visual cues make visual 
scanning and reading easier. Allows the user to choose a text 
and pace their reading rate with the help of a speed-adjustable 
visual cue in order to improve speech clarity. There is a choice 
of three visual cues (a bouncing ball, a highlighted text cursor 
or the gradual appearance of text). The user may choose to 
have the visual cue for each syllable or each word and reads 
the syllable or word aloud as the visual cue appears. A 
metronome sound cue may also be added. The user may also 
use the Pasteboard feature to copy and paste any text of their 
choice and have visual and sound cues for each word in the 
text. 

 

SLP Pocket Artic 
Wifi Not Required 
$9.99 

Over 3000 stimulus cards (1000 cards at each level). 29 of the 
most targeted phonemes (9 of which are devoted to r and it 
various vocalic variations). Score by correct, incorrect, and 
approximate. "Hand tailor" decks specific to each student by 
choosing which cards you'd like to include or exclude.  
Switch from word, phrase, or sentence during a session with a 
touch of a button. Switch from initial, medial, final, or mixed 
positions during a session. Spoken audio for each card at each 
level. Record/playback audio. Detailed diagrams can be viewed 
during a session of tongue positioning for each phoneme (side 
and palate view. Running scoring results during a session 
See raw scores and percentages. See exact words targeted 
with highlighted phoneme positions. View bar graphs for each 
session. View line graphs for progress on each phoneme for 
the last 5 sessions. And of course export it all by email or 
printing. 

 

NACD Apraxia 
No Wifi Required 
$4.99 

Provides choices of different phonemes to target and moves 
through a progression of levels that challenge motor planning 
for speech. Working at the syllable level, it begins at the 
production of single syllables and progresses through 
increasingly difficult production sequences all the way to the 
production of sequences of random syllables. Choose from 8 
different consonant groups (for a total of 19 consonant 
sounds) to target. For each group, choose from 8 levels to 
practice.  Detailed instructions explain how to choose an 
appropriate consonant group and practice level.  Move 
through a logical progression of 8 different levels for motor 
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planning for speech. Illustrations and audio provided for each 
syllable. Option to repeat levels, reset, or move to next level.  
Can also be used for straight articulation drill for particular 
phonemes 

 

NACD Apraxia 
Words 
No Wifi Required 
$4.99 

Practices articulation at the word level and is a logical follow-
up to the original syllable-based app, Speech Therapy for 
Apraxia. This newer version provides choices of different 
patterns of articulation within words and moves through a 
progression of levels that challenge motor planning for speech. 
It begins at the production of single words with easier patterns 
of articulation and progresses through increasingly more 
difficult production sequences all the way to the production of 
sequences of random words. Choose from 9 different word 
groups to target. Words are categorized according to place of 
articulation of the phonemes and pattern of articulation within 
the word.  For each group, choose the level at which to 
practice.  Detailed instructions explain how to choose an 
appropriate word group and practice level.  Moves through a 
logical progression of 8 different levels for motor planning for 
speech. Illustration and audio provided for each word.  Option 
to repeat levels, reset, or move to next level.  Can also be used 
for straight articulation drill for particular types of phonemes
  

 


